1st Year Social Rep Winter Semester Report

Ongoing:
- posting on the facebook and instagram page and keeping them active

January 2023

- started planning for blue and gold (gathering volunteers)
- discussing with the class what they wanted our next event to be

February 2023
- continued to figure out an event for the class and settle on a date and time

- worked with a small group of volunteers and started to plan blue and gold skit
theme

- got blue and gold committee together to discuss costumes and recipe

March 2023
- bowling night for the class
- arranged time to practice for blue and gold
- blue and gold skit
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